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9th December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am writing to give you details of arrangements for the Key Stage 2 evening concerts, taking place 

next week on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th December. 

 

Year 3/4 children should arrive in school at 5.30pm and Year 5/6 children should arrive in school at 

6.30pm.  They should come in by the Front Pupil Entrance doors, where staff will meet them and 

show them where to get changed.  Once children have been safely delivered, parents and carers 

watching the performance are very welcome to make their way to the hall to take their seats. 

 

We are unable to provide crèche facilities for children, both before and after the performances.  

Therefore, if you have children in both performances, whilst one of your children is performing, 

your other child should stay with you, watching their sibling’s performance, if necessary.  There will 

be a break in between performances where you can pick up and drop off children for each show. 

 

If you are only watching the Year 3/4 performance, please collect your children from the Front Pupil 

Entrance doors after their performance.  

  

If you are not attending the performance you should collect Year 3/4 children at approximately 

6.45pm and Year 5/6 children at approximately 7.45pm from the Front Pupil Entrance doors. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at these events, the children are very excited about the concerts 

and are looking forward to their performances.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Brian Walton 

 

 


